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With the upcoming holiday season approaching, the Pueblo Police Department would like to remind 
shoppers to maintain vigilance while shopping.  These few tips can help make your holiday shopping 
experience much more enjoyable  by safeguarding your property and helping you to not become a 
victim of crime.

 Park in well-lit areas, avoid concealment like large dumpsters, trucks or vans, or anything else 
that limits the visibility of you and your vehicle.

 Lock your doors and close your windows.

 Don’t leave items of value within your car.

 Scan the area surrounding your vehicle when you park and when you return. Be sure to look for 
suspicious persons that may be loitering in the area.

 Lock your doors immediately after entering your vehicle.
 Don’t leave your cars unattended while warming up. 50% of stolen cars are left running and have

keys in them.
 Avoid carrying large amounts of cash with you.

 Never leave purses and wallets unattended, especially in strollers or shopping carts.

 Never hide a second set of keys in your car. Criminals know the hiding spots.

 If you leave store purchases in your vehicle, lock them in your trunk, and lock the trunk pull 
lever within your car. Criminals tend to watch shoppers place purchases in their vehicles.

 Avoid carrying so many packages that you are unaware of your surroundings and personal 
safety.

 Do not leave items of value visible. Many smash & grab thieves are opportunists. Try to avoid 
leaving items of value all together within your vehicle to limit the probability. 

 Place your purse, wallet, or laptop in the trunk before you get to your destination. Experienced 
thieves often stake out parking lots and watch for people hiding items or placing items of value 
in the trunks of their vehicles. 

 Don’t make it easy. Keep doors locked, and windows/sunroofs closed. Almost one-fourth of 
thefts from vehicles are from unlocked cars.

 Be mindful of bags, backpacks etc. that may portray items of value being left in a vehicle.

Trust your instincts! If you see suspicious activity, report it to the police by calling
553-2502. Your call may help prevent another person from becoming a victim as well.
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